MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANING
NCA & NAGE/SEIU

OCTOBER 4, 2007

During the NAGE briefing call on Tuesday, October 2, 2007 at 2:00 p.m. regarding the
National Cemetery Administration (NCA) Directive 7700 Occupational Safety and
Health Program. All parties agreed that NCA will use the current Directive 7700 until
the completion of the new comprehensive, VA — wide Strategic Plan for 7700
Occupational Health and Safety Program.

e 125 O

Mark D. Bailey/ér

A A=

ry y L. Bennett

OCTOBER 4, 2007




